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Thriving and Achieving in a Caring Christian Community 

This is my commandment, that you love one another as I have loved you. John Ch15 v12 

 

Class News Monday 18th October 2021 

Year 4 

Maths – In Maths we will be problem solving using our addition and subtraction skills.  This 

will involve answering one and two step questions.  Towards the end of the week we will 

begin to focus on multiplication, ready for Term 2.  

English – The children will be writing their letters to Dumbledore to apply for a place at 

Hogwarts in September next year.  Will it be St Edward’s, Trevelyan or Hogwarts? 

Foundation – We begin this week with a trip to the Museum of Eton life.  The children will 

complete a workshop on Remembrance.  They will have their final dance lesson with Sarah, 

from 4motion on Wednesday.   In RE we will finish the current module by finding out about 

the Jewish synagogue.  In Geography we will cover the ‘mountains’ lesson which had been 

planned for earlier in the term.  The children will learn about mountains in the UK as well as 

the conditions and climate to expect as you climb a mountain.  We will finish our Lowry 

topic with our Windsor High Street Lowry drawing.  

Homework 

This week the children have two colour spelling sheets for homework.  We will test colour 

spellings on Thursday and give them the opportunity to complete two tests, if they wish.  

There will be no timestables sheet this week but there will be sheets available in the 

classroom, should any children want to take them home to practise.  I am happy to award 

golden points for additional work completed at home.  Some children have been given 

handwriting books to take home for additional practise.  If this is something your child 

would like, please ask.  I am happy to give golden points for additional work on handwriting 

at home.   

Finally 

The Eton Trip 

The children need to wear school uniform for the trip and bring a coat.  I will encourage the 

children to have a quick snack before we leave for the Eton Museum at 9.30 on Monday as 

we will not be back before lunchtime.  All children will carry their waterbottles with them to 

the museum. 

Finally, it was lovely to speak to you all at parents’ evening this week and to see so many of 

you in the church.  Your children have made an enthusiastic start to Year 4 and I am 

incredibly proud of them.  Mrs Helen Dewar 


